
PLES Announcements for May 8, 2022 
 
Parents and Families,  
 
Our Theme for this School Year:  Every Journey has a Great Story.    
 
Our Motto for this School Year:  Work Hard, Enjoy the Journey, Tell Your Story. 
 
Fieldtrips/Events: 

Monday, May 9 - 2nd grade Lanark 
 
Tuesday, May 10 - 5th grade Friends of the Forest  

  
Wednesday, May 11 - School Nurse Appreciation Day, 1st grade Zoo 

  
Thursday, May 12 - 5th grade visits MMS, 4th grade Lanark  

 
Field Day:  Monday, May 16 – Parents/guardians can attend their child’s outside portion of Field Day. If at all 
possible, do your best not bring younger siblings. Older siblings are NOT permitted. This is for the safety of all 
children involved due to the activities and number of students and parents we will have outside already. 
Parents/Guardians will sign in at a table by the gym.  There will be a schedule so you can find where your child is 
located.  

- 8:40 – 11:20   Pre-K – 2nd grade  
- 11:50 – 2:30   3rd – 5th grade 

 
Awards Day Schedule: Each student will receive 5 tickets for family to attend. Children younger than K age do 
not need a ticket. Your child’s homeroom teacher will provide the exact time for your child’s award’s ceremony.  
 

- Wednesday, May 18 – Kindergarten in the morning, Pre-K in the afternoon 
- Thursday, May 19 – 5th grade in the morning, 3rd grade in the afternoon 
- Friday, May 20 – 2nd grade in the morning, 1st grade in the afternoon 
- Monday, May 23 – 4th grade in the morning 

 
 
Go Guardian:  This is a program that sends emails to the Administrators if students are looking up inappropriate 
sights or searches.  Please remind your children to only use the Chromebooks for school related content.  
 
Important Reminders: Parents and guardians, when you come to the school, you must have your ID with you.  
Please have it ready to hold up to the camera before you get buzzed in.  You must have your ID to check out a 
student. Finally, DO NOT open doors for other parents or people trying to get in the school.  Each person needs 
to be buzzed in with their ID.  
 
Morning Car-Riders:  Remember, students must be dropped off and in the building BEFORE 7:57 a.m.  If the 
doors are closed, you MUST drive around to the Front Office and check your child in.  Please do not drop them 
off after the doors are closed. There will be no adult supervision and it is unsafe for your child. Please consider 
leaving 5-10 minutes earlier to ensure your child is at school and in their class on time.  
 
Breakfast:  Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m.  If your child intends on eating breakfast, please make sure they are at 
school and in the lunchroom by 7:50 a.m.  
 
Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly for 
school announcements and information.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing our students tomorrow! Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 
 


